
 
 

 

March 20, 2015 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Blaise Badynee contacted me requesting a letter of recommendation, which I am delighted to 

prepare.  I have had the pleasure of interacting with Blaise as a dance instructor for Vision 

Studio, of which I am the owner.  Blaise put her utmost energy into every class she taught and 

the students adored her.  She is one of those people that will assume complete ownership of her 

position.  She doesn’t shy away from a challenge and can always be counted on to go the extra 

mile.   

 

Blaise is what I call a “quick study.”  You need only show her the basics of any role and she will 

take care of the rest.  She is a team player and recognizes where leadership is needed- and will 

assume that role.  While a strong and independent person, Blaise is also respectful, patient, and 

kind. 

 

Blaise is dearly missed at Vision Studio and will be a tremendous asset to your district.  If you 

have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call.  I would be happy to elaborate on Blaise’s 

contributions at Vision Studio. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Amy Perschbacher 

Owner/Artistic Director  

Vision Studio of Performing Arts 

amy.perschbacher@gmail.com 

989.773.3165 


